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Subject SARS guidelines on Web

To: All west campus faculty & staff

Colleagues,

In response to several inquiries regarding the SARS outbreak, I 
wanted to draw your attention to the guidelines that have recently 
been posted on the Stony Brook website.  There is a link on the 
University's home page or the guidelines can be accessed directly at 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/emergency/status.shtml

- Robert L. McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for 
Academic Affairs


